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ICGA Statement on EPA’s Release of Supplemental Proposal for Renewable Fuels 

Volumes 

 

BLOOMINGTON, Ill. – After time to read and consider the Environmental Protection Agency’s 

Supplemental Proposal for Renewable Fuels Volumes released yesterday, Illinois Corn Growers 

Association President Ted Mottaz, a farmer from Elmwood, Ill., issued the following statement: 

 

“Illinois corn farmers are frustrated with the proposed rule released yesterday to say the least.  

We are not sure what’s going on in Washington, D.C., but there is a disconnect between the 

White House and the Environmental Protection Agency.  President Trump has made promises to 

farmers and the EPA seems very uninterested in keeping those promises. 

 

“It’s harvest time in Illinois.  We don’t have time to spend urging the Administration to follow 

the statute and court orders.  It’s past time to get this right and follow the law.” 
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About the Illinois Corn Growers Association 

Illinois Corn Growers Association is a state-based organization that represents the interests of 

corn farmers in Illinois, maintaining a high profile on issues in Washington, DC, and Springfield, 

IL. They aim to create and maintain opportunities for Illinois corn farmers to capture more value 

for their product. In order to fulfill this mission, the organization conducts governmental affairs 

activities at all levels, market development projects, and educational and member service 

programs. For further information regarding their work and involvement, visit their website 

www.ilcorn.org. 

 
 
 


